
  

 

This week has flown by in Ruby Class with everyone excited to 
spot our class Christmas tree on Monday morning! 

In English we have been writing finished writing our Song of the Sea stories and have 
enjoyed some free writing all about our class trip to the aquarium. We loved looking through the 
photos taken on the day to remind ourselves of what we saw. In Maths we have been learning about 
related addition and subtraction facts using a part, part whole model. In DT we have been learning 
about sliders and levers to make moving pictures and this week made our designs for our own 
moving pictures. We are looking forward to making these next week. 

Class trip to Bristol Aquarium  

Key dates:  

We are very much looking forward to singing in our KS1 Christmas performance next week, 
please bring costume in on Monday 9th December ready for the week. 
  
Pirate day 
Our end of project Pirate day will be on Monday 16th December – Ruby 
class can come to school dressed up as a pirate. This can be as simple as a 
stripy t-shirt – we will have some pirate accessories to explore and make on 
the day too! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be focusing on sentence 
structure using and to join words or clauses. 
 
In Maths we will exploring coins, learning to 
recognise p coins. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning (set each Friday) 
 
 


